From: Deborah Salie

To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Subject: Bike and bus lanes

Date: Monday, September 4, 2023 7:47:33 PM
Hello,

I am writing to you regarding items 307-23 and 308-24. My name is Deborah Salie, 29 Olive
Ave. Malden.

The bus lanes will be backing up traffic and I’'m against it. There’s many more cars than there
are buses. I feel as though these lanes will be a liability. They seem to be dangerous to

individuals riding in those lanes. My taxes help pay for the streets so that I can drive on them
to get to work. I believe my excise tax helps with that.

Thank you for listening to me have a great night
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